Greenville

RECREATION AND PARKS

ADDENDUM

P.O Box 7207 | Greenville, NC 27835-7207 | tel 252-329- 4543 | fax 252-329-4062 | dfoy@greenvillenc.gov

ADDENDUM #: 1 GRP PROJECT #:
DATE: March 8, 2021
PROJECT: The Provision of Water Sport Services At Wildwood Park

This Addendum is hereby made a part of the Contract Documents to the same extent as if originally included
herein. This Addendum must be acknowledged and shall be placed with the Contract Documents.

The Request for Proposals for this project are hereby modified, corrected or supplemented as follows:

1. Will interested vendors be allowed access to the specific vendor site/location at Wildwood Park, so that
we can put together an accurate estimate for the section entitled "Site Improvement?"

The middle shelter (Shelter 2) has been identified as a possible vendor location. However, the selected
vendor will be able to recommend a site that is mutually agreeable with the City of Greenville.

2. At what time will the $200/month payment begin by the selected vendor? Hypothetically, if the
Wildwood Park isn't expected to be completed until 2022, would the first payment then be expected in
April 2022, regardless if the selected vendor is chosen in April 20217

The anticipated opening of the park is July 2021. The selected vendor would begin payment July 1, 2021

through October 2021. In the event the park should open after July 1, 2021, the first month payment will
be prorated.

END OF ADDENDUM # 1




